
 
 

 
 

Labor Day Barbeque 

Due to continued COVID precautions and restrictions, we regretfully announce there 

will not be a barbeque this Labor Day at the Shelter. 

Admirals Cove Beach Club Pool 

This is the last week the pool is open this year. Last day of swimming is Labor Day, 

September 6th, 2021. We will be having a night swim on the 6th from 8:00-9:00 PM, 

and then the pool will be closed for the season. 
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